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September, Newsletter 2010
CONGRAT Sausonisn to our teacher of the month
Ms. COURTNEY!! She is our "NEW" Pk-A teacher!l
She has kicked off a great start to their new school YEAR!
Keep up the great job Ms. Courtney!! Enjoy your Paid day offl
The school kids have returned to school for their 2010/201 school year. Parents,
please have your child here by B:45 if you need transportation to school,
Don't forget to call by 2:00 it your child DOES NOT need pick-up from school to
The Barn. (there will be a §10 fee if not notified).

Ctass promoTIONS WENT VERY smoori! THE CHILOREN AND TEACHERS ARE
ADIUSTING VERY WELL T0 THEIR NEW ctassrooms. REMINDERS: A
BACKPACKS NEED T0 BE 816 ENoueH To kKEEP A SMALL stanker, SMALL piicow,
ano 3 cuanees oF cLorHEs. [T must 8 ABLE To 2ip. LABEL ALL BELONGINGS WITH
your cHitd's Name. Do NOT ALLOW YOUR CHILD TO BRING TOYS, ETC. TO SCHOOL.
THis 1s VERY UPSETTING TO YOUR CHILD WHEN BROKEN OR LOST.

PLEASE STOP BY THE OFFICE WITH ANY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS.

SEPTEMBER CURRICULUM STARTS September Ist! Pick up your childs "Parent

Newsletter", "Weekly Family Note" and "Christian Supplement” at the front desk]
We have several new faces | would like to introduce.Please help
me WELCOME.... Ms. Brittany to the Infants, Ms. Katie and Ms.
Jaclyn to the Babies, Ms. Stephanie to the Y2's, Ms. Heather to
the O2's. Ms. Courtney has moved from Pk-B to Pk-A (full-time),
Ms. Sonya to Pk-B and Ms. Chelsey and Ms. Kassie to the Gym!!
We would like to Welcome you LADIES to The Barn.
We are very pleased to have you join our team!!
Tuition is due on Monday. Late fees will apply if not received by
Wednesdays. You will receive an invoice on Thursdays if you have an

putstanding balance on your account.
September supply fees are now due. S40 per chilg:
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